
Albuterol Sulfate Inhalation Aerosol - Cipla 

The FDA announced a consumer-level recall of six lots of Cipla’s albuterol inhalation 

aerosol because of a complaint for one inhaler where leakage was observed through 

the inhaler valve. Out of an abundance of precaution, six lots manufactured using the 

same lot of valves are being recalled.  Automated dialers will alert members with phone 

numbers to contact their pharmacy for a potential replacement. 

 

Product 

 

Albuterol Inhalation Aerosol 90mcg 

 

Recall identification date 7/7/2023 

Manufacturer Cipla 

Affected NDC 69097-142-60   

Expiry Nov 2023 

Consumers with questions can contact Cipla Customer Service at 1-844-247-5287 
Monday through Friday 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. ET, or email Cipla.cs@cipla.com. 
Consumers should contact their physician if they have experienced any problems that 
may be related to using this drug product.  

 

mailto:Cipla.cs@cipla.com

